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25 FEB 2021 

 
The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 
committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 
parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/ 
https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/ 

 
 
 
 

 
S’Mart Community (PTA) Meeting 
The Next Meeting is ​MONDAY, 1st MARCH at 7.30pm​ in the School Staffroom. 

All welcome.  We have a vacancy for a new committee secretary too, if anyone 

is interested. Email ​chairperson@smartcommunity.org.nz​ to express your 

interest, or for additional information. 

 
 

New Fundraiser -Karmakeg 
Come along to ​Moon Under Water​ in Beckenham ​Saturday 6​th​ March 4-6pm 

and have an afternoon beer.  All proceeds (of our nominated keg) will go to the 

Smart Community account.  Note the bar remains open to the public.  

***See the Smart Community Facebook page for more information. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/
mailto:chairperson@smartcommunity.org.nz


Precious Labels ​Fundraiser is Back!!! 

 
Have you just bought an expensive new uniform?  

 
Make sure it always comes back home by ​NAMING​ it clearly.  These "Precious 

Labels" not only work, they fundraise for our school as well!  
 

Please be sure to click on the FUNDRAISING tab at the top of their page and go to 
CURRENT FUNDRAISERS so you can support ​St Martins School.  

 

 
 
 

The S’Mart Community is on Facebook! 
Like and Share our page here: ​https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/ 

https://www.facebook.com/StMartinsSmartCommunity/

